November 9, 2020

Dear North Babylon Parents/Guardians:

| am reaching out today to clarify the district's expectations for the weekly health
questionnaire.

The district has decided to use the MyWorkBadge app as a vehicle for completing the
mandatory health questionnaire.

If your child attends school either every day or on a hybrid schedule, you must use the
app and complete the health questionnaire for each child on Sunday, prior to the start of
the school week. If your child attends the full virtual program they do not have to fill out
the health survey each week.

Staff at each school will continue to take the temperature of every student in attendance
each day.

The health questionnaire can be found on the website of each school. You may
download a copy and send it in with your child at the start of each week. If necessary,
you can call the school and ask for a hard copy of the survey to be sent home with your
child.

If you are unable to use the app you can log in through a computer at:

http://live.myworbadge.com/myschoolbadgehaform

Any technical issues with logging on can be directed to Nicole Losito at
nlosito@northbabylonschools.net.

| hope this information is helpful. If you have any additional questions, please feel free
to call me at 631-620-7004 or email me at aleeds@northbabylonschools.net.

Sincerely,
Dr. Allyn M. Leeds
Safety and Communications Coordinator

North Babylon UFSD


http://live.myworbadge.com/myschoolbadgehaform

